Ambasaid Phoblacht na Bulgaire in Eirinn
Embassy of the Republic of Bulgaria in Ireland
Iloconcmeo na Penyonuxa Bvazapus ¢ Hpnanous

Attn: The Relevant Irish Law Enforcement Authorities
An Garda Siochana

The Embassy of the Republic of Bulgaria to Ireland hereby confirms that the
Bulgarian National General Elections will be held on Sunday, 4™ April 2021.
Pursuant to the consent of Ireland by DFAT TPN 168/21 and under the respective
conditions, the Embassy is operating polling stations to allow Bulgarian citizens
residing in Ireland to vote in person.

The Bulgarian citizens resident in Ireland are invited to cast their vote in one of the

4 (four) polling stations, organized by the Embassy on this purpose. The premises
are located as follows:

* Dublin, Embassy of the Republic of Bulgaria, 22 Burlington Rd, Dublin 4,
D04 N9C1

e Ennis, 13 College Road, Lifford, Co. Clare V95K6DF

* Tullamore, 2 Harbour St, Tullamore, Co. Offaly, St Mary’s Youth and
Community Centre

e Cork, 7 Grattan Street, Cork, T12P2KC, Cork Middle Parish Community
Center

Voters travelling to the polling stations shall carry this confirmation letter together
with a Bulgarian ID card or Passport as evidence of their purpose of travel.

The Embassy of the Republic of Bulgaria would like to inform that the polling
stations will be open on 4™ April 2021, from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. (9 p.m. *).

An Garda Siochdna have been advised of the date, the polling stations locations and
the opening hours.

The Embassy of the Republic of Bulgaria to Ireland, in compliance with the request

of the Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade of Ireland, issues this confirmation
letter.

Dublin, March 2021

22 Burlington Road, Ballsbridge, Dublin 4, tel.: (+353-1) 660 3293, fax; (+353-1) 660 3915
E-mail: Embassy.Dublin@mfa.bg




